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                                                           Keep Glen Providence Park Green  
We, the undersigned residents of Media, Upper Providence and Delaware County, support the Friends of Glen Providence Park in their efforts to protect and enhance 

Delaware County’s oldest park, which we value as an important recreational and natural resource. We agree that the new dam and bridge on West Third Street must 

preserve the park’s natural environment and character and remain a safe access to the park for all. We urge our public officials to create a lasting, positive contribution 

to the area, whose prosperity is tied to its historic charm, family-friendly neighborhoods and Glen Providence Park itself. 

Regarding the redevelopment of the dam and bridge on the West Third Street border of Glen Providence Park, we ask the public officials of Media Borough, Upper 

Providence and Delaware County to:  

• Maximize public participation in the design of the dam and bridge;  

• Minimize the project’s damage to Glen Providence Park, especially to plant and animal life;  

• Create a pedestrian/bicycle greenway on the Third Street Bridge, open only to emergency motor vehicles;  

• Enhance the beauty of the dam, bridge and surrounding area. 

Sponsored by Friends of Glen Providence Park~ Find us on Facebook for more information 


